
From: Cliff Duckworth (Southwinds, Inc.)

To: growthmanagement@lcfla.com

Subject: Permit App Submittal

Date: Friday, December 6, 2024 2:31:00 PM

Attachments: Durham NOC (recorded).pdf
Durham Permit App.pdf
ColumbiaPA_PRC_36-3S-15-00302-104.pdf

Good afternoon, I’ve been trying to get this permit submitted since before Thanksgiving, but have

been having trouble with the portal. We’re trying to pull this reroof permit under the emergency order

from the hurricane Helene. Attached is the permit app and the property card. If there’s anything else

you need from us, please let me know and I’ll get right on it.

 

Thanks!

-Cliff

 

 

 

Clifton Duckworth, President

PO Box 542002

Lake Worth, Fl. 33454

(561) 202-9900
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